CORSTON PARISH COUNCIL:  COUNCIL TASKS FOR REVIEW AT THE COUNCIL MEETING ON 4thAPRIL 2016 
1. GENERAL PC TASKS IN THE PARISH   

a) The new light along the ‘Slip’ needs to be removed and, if possible, repaired. 

b) A contractor is needed to repair the notice board by the ‘Hanging Tree’. 
c) Litter-picking grabs and hi-viz waistcoats to be purchased for use by Parishioners volunteering  to litter-pick village pathways.  
2. REVIEW OF THE PLAYING FIELD/VALLEY FIELD   


a) James Wynne to be requested to confirm the date by when he will have installed a non-slip surface on the decks of the two bridges.
b) James Wynne to confirm that he will install Terry Miller’s memorial seat during spring 2016. The location as identified by Mrs Julie Miller. 
c) The Parish Council is waiting for a proposed alternative solution and estimate from James Wynne to improve the surface at the Meadlands entrance to the Playing Field so that it is suitable for children’s buggies, disability scooters and vehicles using this entrance at the Corston Country Fair. 
d) The Parish Council is reviewing a draft notice about the use of the Playing Field Amenities.   

3. REVIEW OF THE PAVILION
The Chairman and Clerk will inspect the Pavilion in good time for its use during the Country Fair .
4. REVIEW OF THE PLAY AREA
a) Four replacement swing seats have been received and need to be installed. 
b) Many of the boundary fence posts are unstable and need to be replaced.  The Council will consider the most cost effective solution as this may be to purchase a replacement fence, possibly made of a synthetic material.

John May
Clerk to Corston Parish Council 
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